
Dear Parent/Guardian of Eighth Grade Student,  
 

On the afternoon of Tuesday, February 26, 2019 there will be an 
afterschool Firehouse visit for all eighth grade students who would like to 
attend. As part of the eighth grade curriculum, each student must attend at 
least two Youth and Government activities. The students attended the 
Board of Education meeting in December, and if they participate in the 
Firehouse visit, they will fulfill their Youth in Government requirements for 
this school year. If they choose not to attend the Firehouse visit, they can 
attend the Mock Trial in May. The Firehouse visit will take place from 4 PM 
to 5 PM at the ​Milltown Fire Department - Hose Company on​ ​40 Cottage 
Ave, Milltown, New Jersey​. ​The students will arrive and be picked up 
from the Firehouse​. Please sign and return the slip below as soon as 
possible. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any 
time! 
 

Thank you, 
Miss DeFalco  

________________________________________________________ 
Please detach and return this form to Miss DeFalco no later than Friday, 
February 22, 2019. 
 
Student Name:_____________________________________________ 
 
Guardian Name:___________________________________________ 
 
Guardian Signature: ________________________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number :__________________________________ 


